way TO GO!! FWIO Members have donated \$593.25 to "Club Amick".
Club Amick is a book club for children in Ontario's remote First Nation communities. Each club member receives a children's book and an activities-oriented newsletter four times per year. The goal is for young Native children to create their own home libraries, to receive

packages addressed in their names featuring a newsletter together with a special book selected just for them, and to keep the literacy light burning. Don't forget to let Elsie Stephenson know what your Branch, District or Area has donated so she can track our progress! Elsie's contact info is on page 2.



Volunteers make a difference!

Hawley WI (Lennonx-Addington District) knows that volunteers make a difference and to showcase how much they appreciate the support of the community, they awarded WI Certificates of Appreciation to three very deserving people. Bob and Grace McCaughtry and Bonnie McCaughtry were recognized for the many years of support toward the Hawley WI and their community involvement.

Ontario WI members
have donated \$1508.99 to
repair the Peace Garden
Picnic Shelters. For over
70-years the International
Peace Garden has offered
countless educational
resources through arts and
athletics while providing
a picturesque natural
landscape. The picnic shelter
roofs have been repaired.

The "Tator" family made an appearance at the Guelph Area Convention in Palmerston this past fall. Enthusiastic volunteers played the various parts of this family that can sometimes be challenging to work with. Shown here is Ms. Common-Tator, Ms. Participator-Tator, Ms. Spec-Tator, Ms. Agi-Tator, Ms. Hesi-Tator, Ms. Dick-Tator, Ms. Irri-Tator and Ms Immi-Tator.



